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Dear Resident or Business Owner,
14 July 2022

RE: Street Cleansing of High Street— Monday 18" July 2022

We are writing to notify you of some upcoming street cleansing works which will be taking
place on the High Street (Mill Lane to Market Hall) on Monday 18 July between 7am and
9am.

Amersham Town Council, in partnership with Buckinghamshire Council have arranged the
street clean to ensure the town is as clean and tidy as possible. As you will appreciate the

gutters along the High Street haven’t been swept since last year.

To enable the contractor to carry out this exercise, we are asking that residents do not park
their vehicles on the High Street during this two-hour period.

Needless to say, we appreciate that comes with some disruption, however, your
understanding is much appreciated.

I am pleased to report that Buckinghamshire Council is offering free parking in the Old
Amersham Car Park on Monday (of course it is also free on Sunday).

Once the deep clean has been completed, vehicles can be moved back to the High Street.
The Town Council does not have any jurisdiction over the highway or for street cleansing,
however, by working in collaboration with Bucks Council, we can help to improve the
environmental quality of Amersham. .

As always, we are very grateful for your support and assistance. Thank you in advance for

your co-operation.

Amersham Town Council



